
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Carnations 

The Carnations are one of two January Flowers. The 
carnations come in many different colors and represent 

Grief, Love and Loyalty. 

 

Benefits of Upgrading your Internet system 

If you are having any problems that you know usually aren’t 
supposed to be there, it might be time to upgrade systems 

or radios. 

 

 There will be an increased reliability with an 

upgraded system. NO more connection issues 

 Upgrading will give a more secure Network, and 

protect connections on various devices. 

 Even when connecting a lot of devices to your 

upgraded system, the performance will still be 

good. 

 Network performance will be improved!  

                

COVID-19 UPDATE 

Last Month’s Newsletter stated that the Travel 
restrictions as well as masks being mandatory would be in 
effect until at least January 8th with updates following 
after it.  

The Government has extended the travel ban until 
February 5, 2021 to reduce the spread of Covid-19.  

Social gatherings are still not to be had with people 
outside of your household. Stick with only seeing your 
core bubble, which for most people is their household. 
For those who live alone, their core bubble could consist 
of up to two people outside of the household (partner, 
friend) 

Masks are still mandatory for anyone under the age of 12 
or anyone with health restrictions. Masks are to be worn 
inside a public setting and retail store.  

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/safety/emergency-preparedness-
response-recovery/covid-19-provincial-support  
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Registered charities in Canada perform valuable work in our communities, and Canadians support this work in many ways. 
The Edge’s Registered Charity #86745 45 RR0001. We welcome regular givers. 

The Edgewood Community Internet Society RR#1 Site 5, Comp 18 Edgewood B.C.  V0G 1J0 
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